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25th May 2018
Dear Parents/Carers,

We will be holding our annual Summer Fayre on Thursday 5th July, kindly organised by the PTFA.

We are dependent upon the support of volunteers before the event to help set up, during the event to run the stalls and after the event to help tidy up.  There is a lot of work involved in organising the event and any support you can offer would be most welcome.   If you are able to help us at any point during the day, could you please let the school office know as soon as possible.  This is to ensure that we have sufficient people to help run the event. 
We are now taking donations in advance to help support the stalls. Please drop off your donations at the school office. Please see details below.

 

· Wine bottles for the bottle stall.  All bottles must be brought to the school office by an adult.
· Chocolate or sweets for the confectionary stall.
· Cakes and buns for the cake stall (on the day).
· Raffle and tombola prizes such as unwanted new gifts e.g. as toiletries, toys and books. 

This is our main fundraising event of the year and we are extremely grateful for all donations provided and funds raised at the Fayre, which always go directly to our children in school to enhance the resources available.  

Kind regards,
Mr Mold 

NORTHERN STAR ACADEMIES TRUST


New Park Primary Academy


Skipton Road   Harrogate   HG1 3HF


Telephone 01423/503011 


E-mail:  	 admin@newpark.n-yorks.sch.uk


Headteacher:  Mr. R Mold
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